
Announcement Regarding Racing, Saturday 4 June  
Released 4.00pm, Friday 3 June 

 

The 2016 AMRC Organising Committee and Jury have been advised that 

weather conditions on Saturday 4 June will be severely impacted by the East 

Coast low pressure system, and a severe weather warning has been issued for 

South-East Queensland for damaging winds and heavy rainfall.  Wind and rain 

conditions are expected to make the course un-rowable in the morning. 

 

In the best interests of the safety of all competitors, the following is advised: 

 

- Racing on Saturday AM/morning 4 June will be cancelled.  This decision 

has been made early to avoid competitors being forced to attend the 

venue early in the morning in forecast dangerous weather conditions. 

- All competitors should review the Regatta Central website and check 

emails during the morning for updated arrangements.  An 

announcement will be made at 11.30am confirming racing 

arrangements for Saturday afternoon 4 June as the wind is forecast to 

decrease from early-afternoon. 

- Should conditions improve a racing start time of 1.30pm on Saturday 4 

June is anticipated.  If this was to occur, the racing will be the Saturday 

afternoon racing session concluding with the Interstate events.   

- A revised race schedule for Sunday 5 June will be released on Saturday.   

- The course will be closed until the weather conditions are deemed safe 

- All competitors are reminded to ensure boats and equipment is safely 

stored and tied down.  Additionally, the venue requests that all tents are 

taken down to ensure that no damage is done due to wind. 

- The road, Sportsmans Parade between the entrance to the Boar Park to 

past the Pool Car Park – parking arrangements will remain as they have 

for the last two days with the field next to the Stadium closed due to 

water logging.  It is requested that cars do not park in local businesses, 

but park in the Stadium carpark accessed along Nicklin Way. 

- The Stadium will be closed until 9.00am. 

 


